
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER  -  MARCH 2015 
 

MILK MONEY - TOTAL FOR HALF TERM = £ 7.29 or £1.35/week. (81p w/c 14.04) 
Milk will commence Wed 15thApril due to delivery. Just a reminder that milk money will only be accepted  

on the first morning of the school week or the first day back to school if your child has been absent. 

 

Please note:  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify the 

school office in writing with 1 weeks notice. 

 

HALF TERM 

School will close on Friday 27th March at 3.15pm and open on TUESDAY 14 APRIL 2015  at 

9.00am. 

MAY DAY 

Please note that when the children return after Easter, the school will be closed on 

Monday 4th May as it is a  Public Bank holiday.   

 

CLASS P.E. – After the Easter Holidays P.E. will be outdoor (weather permitting). 

Please send your child with a plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/jogging bottoms and a 

warm top, plimsoles/trainers.  Please send your child with their P.E. kit, in the red 

draw string PE bag, on a Monday Morning to leave here for the whole week and we will 

send it home with your child on Friday afternoon.  
 

Miss Miller’s Class    Monday morning and Thursday morning. 

Miss Sharp’s Class    Monday afternoon and Wednesday afternoon. 

Mrs Dickens’ Class    Wednesday afternoon and Friday morning. 

Miss Custon’s Class   Tuesday morning and Thursday afternoon. 

Mrs Kostryca’s/Miss Hamilton’s Class Monday morning and Thursday afternoon. 

Mrs Turnbull’s Class   Tuesday afternoon and Thursday morning. 

 

Mrs Kostryca will be leaving at Easter to begin her maternity leave.  We all wish her 

well and look forward to meeting her new baby. 

Miss Hamilton will be covering the maternity leave, beginning on Tuesday 14th April.  

She will take the Year 2 class until they leave in the summer and will then be the 

class teacher for the new Year 2 pupils in September.  We offer her a warm welcome 

to Bushfield Infants. 

 

Sadly, Mrs Fish will be leaving us at Easter to take up a new challenge.  I would like to 

take this opportunity to thank her for all her hard work and commitment to the 

school, both as secretary and Teaching Assistant. 

I am sure you will join me in wishing her Good Luck for the future and we hope she 

will be extremely happy in her new position. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Birthday Cakes In School. 

Unfortunately, following staff training from Schools Catering regarding Food Safety 

and Hygiene in school we will no longer be able to give children in school home-made 

cakes.  We are happy for children to share shop bought packaged cakes as long as the 

ingredients/allergy information and the use by date details are clearly shown on the 

packaging. 

 

Staff have been trained in Food Safety and Hygiene and therefore items prepared in 

school which children either consume in class or are sold as part of fund raising 

projects follow health & safety guidelines. 

 

We have decided to continue to offer home-made cakes on our cake stalls at our 

school events and we appreciate all donations from parents.  We will clearly display 

information at these events to make everyone aware that cakes are home-made 

donations and school will not be responsible for the ingredients they contain or the 

risk of allergies. 

 

Works within the School Grounds. 

During the Easter holidays, we will be having some work completed in our school 

grounds.  We will be creating an outdoor classroom and an exciting outdoor music 

area.  This has been funded by money raised at school fairs, discos and other fund 

raising events.  I would like to thank you for making this possible, through your 

continued support for the school. 

 

Please remember that after the Easter holidays, there will no longer be any access to 

the school playing fields leading to Brumby Junior School. 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that children/toddlers should not use the climbing equipment 

before and after school. 

 

No bikes/scooters or dogs are allowed on the playground. 

 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable 

Easter Break. 
 



BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 
MON, TUES & WED AM NURSERY NEWSLETTER - MARCH 2015 

 

END OF TERM FOR MON, TUES, WED – OPTION 1. 

School will close on Wednesday 25th March 2015 at 11.30am and open on  

TUESDAY 14th APRIL  at 9.00am 

 

DINNER MONEY - TOTAL FOR HALF TERM  = £ 21.00 
Weekly amount to be paid the first day of the school week. Cheques made payable to North Lincolnshire 

Council.   Please note:  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify 

the school office in writing with 1 weeks notice. 

 

MAY DAY - Please note that when the children return after Easter, the school will 

be closed on Monday 4th May as it is a Public Bank holiday.   

 

Birthday Cakes In School. 

Unfortunately, following staff training from Schools Catering regarding Food Safety 

and Hygiene in school we will no longer be able to give children in school home-made 

cakes.  We are happy for children to share shop bought packaged cakes as long as the 

ingredients/allergy information and the use by date details are clearly shown on the 

packaging. 

 

Staff have been trained in Food Safety and Hygiene and therefore items prepared in 

school which children either consume in class or are sold as part of fund raising 

projects follow health & safety guidelines. 

 

We have decided to continue to offer home-made cakes on our cake stalls at our 

school events and we appreciate all donations from parents.  We will clearly display 

information at these events to make everyone aware that cakes are home-made 

donations and school will not be responsible for the ingredients they contain or the 

risk of allergies. 

 

Works within the School Grounds. 

During the Easter holidays, we will be having some work completed in our school 

grounds.  We will be creating an outdoor classroom and an exciting outdoor music 

area.  This has been funded by money raised at school fairs, discos and other fund 

raising events.  I would like to thank you for making this possible, through your 

continued support for the school. 

 

Please remember that after the Easter holidays, there will no longer be any access to 

the school playing fields leading to Brumby Junior School. 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable easter 

break. 



 

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 
WED PM, THURS & FRI,NURSERY NEWSLETTER - APRIL 2014 
END OF TERM FOR WED, THUR, FRI – OPTION 2. 

School will close on Friday 27th March 2015 at 3.15pm and open on WEDNESDAY 

15th APRIL  at 12.45pm 

 

DINNER MONEY - TOTAL FOR HALF TERM  = £ 25.20 
Weekly amount to be paid the first day of the school week. Cheques made payable to North Lincolnshire 

Council.   Please note:  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify 

the school office in writing with 1 weeks notice. 

 
MAY DAY - Please note that when the children return after Easter, the school will 

be closed on Monday 4th May as it is a Public Bank holiday.   

 

Birthday Cakes In School. 

Unfortunately, following staff training from Schools Catering regarding Food Safety 

and Hygiene in school we will no longer be able to give children in school home-made 

cakes.  We are happy for children to share shop bought packaged cakes as long as the 

ingredients/allergy information and the use by date details are clearly shown on the 

packaging. 

 

Staff have been trained in Food Safety and Hygiene and therefore items prepared in 

school which children either consume in class or are sold as part of fund raising 

projects follow health & safety guidelines. 

 

We have decided to continue to offer home-made cakes on our cake stalls at our 

school events and we appreciate all donations from parents.  We will clearly display 

information at these events to make everyone aware that cakes are home-made 

donations and school will not be responsible for the ingredients they contain or the 

risk of allergies. 

 

Works within the School Grounds. 

During the Easter holidays, we will be having some work completed in our school 

grounds.  We will be creating an outdoor classroom and an exciting outdoor music 

area.  This has been funded by money raised at school fairs, discos and other fund 

raising events.  I would like to thank you for making this possible, through your 

continued support for the school. 

 

Please remember that after the Easter holidays, there will no longer be any access to 

the school playing fields leading to Brumby Junior School. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable easter 

break. 


